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DEC 2 4 2008

DepED MEMORANDUM
No. 575 ,s. 2008

CONTINUATION OF THE REGIONWIDE CONDUCT OF THE TRAINING
ON COMMUNICATIVE LANGUAGE TEACHING AND ASSESSING BEGINNING
READING FOR GRADES I-IIl TEACHERS/MENTORS

To:  Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public Elementary Schools

1; Pursuant to DepED Memorandum No. 415, s. 2008 entitled
“Enhancement Training of Trainers (TOT) and Regionwide Training on
Communicative Language Teaching and Assessing Beginning Reading for
Grades I-III Teachers/Mentors”, this is to announce the continuation of the
conduct of the Regionwide Enhancement Training of Trainers scheduled during
the months of November and December, 2008 in some regions which have not
yet been conducted due to many holidays during the season. The said trainings
will be held in the months of January and February, 2009.

.4 All other provisions stated in said Memorandum still remain.

3. For more information, please contact Dr. Rosalina J. Villaneza, Head,
NEPP Secretariat, Office of Undersecretary Vilma L. Labrador, DepED Central
Office at telefax no. (02) 636-4879, tel. nos. (02) 687-4146/633-7202 and
mobile no. 0919-9789-011.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

1A L RADOR
Ungdersecretary
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